Megiel Daily

feb. 9, 1933.

## Correspondence

## Resignations

The Editor,

McGill Daily

Dear Sir:

Owing to disagreement as to the future policy of the magazine, we, the undersigned, undergraduates of the University, announce hereby our resignations from the Editorial Board of the "BLACK SHEEP."

Thanking you for giving us space in your correspondence column,

We are,

Respectfully,

Rachmiel Levine,

Ernest Carter.

Feb. 10, 1938.

## Correspondence

## Anent Resignations

The Editor,

McGill Daily,

Dear Sir:

Following upon the resignation of Messrs. Levine and Carter yesterday it appears that a reorganization of our editorial board will be necessary.

Subscribers may be assured that such a reorganization will be effected, and that the Black Sheep will appear in March and April as scheduled. These two issues will be of a kidney with the first—even if the entire university resigns.

Yours truly, W. A. BARCLAY.